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Yoga Lunch Class Descriptions 
 
Intro to Yoga 1-   This class is designed to meet the needs of complete beginners.  More 
time will be taken for explanation of fundamental yoga postures and breathing exercises.  
New students can then transition easily to Level 1-2 classes.  The class will run for 4 
weeks on an ongoing basis.   
 
Hatha-   All yoga postures and breathing techniques originate from the classical system 
of Hatha yoga created 5000 years ago.  This class will focus on classical yoga postures, 
alignment, and deep breathing to bring health and balance to all systems within the body 
and mind. 
 
Flow-   Classes that are titled Flow will move at a quicker pace linking classical Hatha 
yoga postures and breathe to create a “flow” of movement from one posture to the other. 
 
Power Yoga Flow-    Based on the Ashtanga system of yoga, this class will focus on an 
invigorating sequence of specific poses linked with a breathing technique called Ujjayi to 
bring greater strength, endurance, and flexibility to the body. 
 
Core Yoga Flow-   This class will focus on specific yoga postures that will strengthen 
the muscles of the abdominal, pelvic, and lower back regions to create a strong and 
healthy core of the body. 
 
Sunrise Yoga Flow-   In this class we will work on Sun Salutations and standing poses to 
honor the start of the day and invigorate your entire body and mind.  
 
Candlelight Flow-    This class will allow students to slow down from the workday by 
focusing on Hatha yoga postures and breathing techniques designed to calm the nervous 
system and prepare the body for rest. 
 
Mindful Flow-    This class will use basic Sun Salutations to warm up the body, Hatha 
yoga postures to align and balance the body, and meditative breathing techniques to bring 
calm to the mind. 
 
Gentle Yoga-    In this class we will focus on Hatha yoga postures and breathing 
techniques designed to bring relaxation to the body and mind.  Great for beginners or 
anyone wanting a “softer” approach to their practice for the day. 
 
Restorative/Yin-    These classes will focus on releasing areas of the body that hold the 
greatest amount of tension, such as low back, hips, groins, shoulders, neck, and wrists.  
We will hold poses for a longer amount of time to allow the body to release patterns of 
tension and restore itself to its natural state of ease and good health. 
 
Pilates-    This class will take students through a sequence of mat exercises created by 
Joseph Pilates designed to strengthen and lengthen the core muscles of the body.                                             


